Newburyport Charter Commission 
Existing Charter Review 

Subcommittee Minutes of 10/15/10
Bailey & Mullins attended.  Cole & Stiles absent. 
Meeting called to order by Mullins at 1:32 & adjourned at 3:14.

Mullins followed up with Rich Jones as to what happened to sections 45-54 of the existing charter & he said that the sections had likely been removed since we are Plan B & they dealt with Plan A.  
Bailey & Mullins put together the document with the recommendations as to what to take out of the existing charter to put forth to the ChCom for consideration in the new charter at our November meeting.
Cole was contacted regarding sections 31-37 which have to do with the School Committee & he was researching these sections with how things are currently being done & we are waiting to hear back at this time.  

There were a number of questions that arose in this process & Mullins said she would contact the City Clerk for more information.

